
Melissa  Etheridge  and  Ex
Tammy Lynn Fight Over Money

Melissa Etheridge and Tammy Lynn Michael’s divorce battle is
still ongoing.  Michaels recently requested for a bump in
child support payments, reports E! Online.  Etheridge, 50,
replied to the request with 100-plus pages of custody-related
documents.  In the documents, Etheridge claims that Michaels
is “angry and vindictive”  and sees herself as their twins’
“primary parent and as the person who should control their
time.”  A hearing for this latest conflict is scheduled for
May 22nd.

What are some ways to keep money from coming between you as a
couple?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Dealing  with  money  and  day-to-day  aspects  of  life  can
sometimes put a damper on your relationship.  Here are a few
ways to keep money from coming between you:

1. Humility: Chances are, you and your partner have different
salaries.  You may earn a significant amount more than your
partner, or vice versa.  If this is the case, remember to
remain supportive and humble.  Don’t brag about your earnings
or be jealous of your partner’s earnings.

2.  Equal  contribution:  If  you  and  your  partner  have  been
together for a long while, you should both contribute to your
living expenses.  Try to split the costs as evenly as possible
to minimize any conflict.

3. Pre-nup: If you and your partner are hoping to be married,
consider a prenuptial agreement.  With the agreement, you and
your partner can keep your financial assets separate.  In the
unfortunate event of a divorce, the divorce proceedings will
be made much simpler.

How do you and your partner handle money and spending?  Feel
free to leave a comment below.


